
 

 

Thursday 19 June 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

For all of you who have booked for students to come tonight a reminder: 

 

5pm to 7pm. Bramley green gate is not open. Please arrive by the front entrance. 

 

It is going to be hot so please bring a hat and water. 

 

For parents, there is an opportunity to come earlier when collecting students- 6.30pm 
and join us in the canteen for half an hour for a tea/coffee and meet other parents & 
staff while you wait to collect the students from their activities. 

 

Best wishes 

Fiona 

 

 

Fiona Moppett 
Admissions 
Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


